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Janzen, Heather

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Sylvie Francoeur - Wolf Willow Cohousing - 17th Street Extension 
Project - File CK 6000-1

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, March 25, 2023 4:05 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Sylvie Francoeur ‐ Wolf Willow Cohousing ‐ 17th Street Extension Project ‐ File CK 
6000‐1 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Saturday, March 25, 2023 ‐ 16:05 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Sylvie 

Last Name: Francoeur 

Phonetic spelling of first and/or last name: frankour 

Phone Number :  

Email:  

Address: 530 Ave. J South 

City: Saskatoon 

Province: Saskatchewan 

Postal Code: S7M 2A8 

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): Wolf Willow Cohousing 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Wed March 29th 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: 17th street extension 
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Comments: 
My husband and I chose to live here on Avenue J and 17th because it is close to walking and biking paths, as well 
as the river and the farmers’ market ( too bad that moved due to City policies ane demands). WE find it now very 
difficult and unsafe to access 17th street from Ave J as traffic is very heavy and will be much heavier if the extension 
goes ahead. Visibility is very poor at the corner of 17th and J due to all the cars parked on 17th. There is an 
increased amount of traffic and big trucks will be even worse with the extension. Four lane traffic coming for mthe 
west will have nowhere to go once they get to Ave D or E and definitely not when they arrive at Spadina crescent 
west where there is ridiculous corner. Residents along 17th and west of Avenue P were not considered at all when 
11th was closed. The only people considered at that time were residents at the east end of 11th. This 17th street 
extension would be a major mistake and MUST BE TAKEN OFF OF CITY PROJECTS.  

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 


